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The Glenloch Sub Area

“The site lies in Conservation Sub Area 4: 
Glenloch (incorporating Glenloch, Glenmore, 
Glenilla and Howitt Roads). 

This is a distinct area of Edwardian terraced 
housing developed by the Glenloch Insurance 
Company close to Belsize Park Underground 
Station and Haverstock Hill. There is a clear 
change in character on entering this area from 
both Belsize Avenue and Belsize Park Gardens 
from the larger, grander, villa development to 
more modest family housing of a much smaller 
scale and tighter grain. These streets fall at a 
constant gradient to Glenilla Road which is flat” 
*

* text from Belsize Conservation Area Statement
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Glenilla Road

Glenilla Road is less consistent in character 
than the other streets in the Glenloch Area. It 
has a variety of buildings of different ages, 
materials, styles and heights particularly along 
its southern side. 
This characterful streetscape juxtaposes large 
and small, tall and low buildings with flat and 
pitched roofs, in a mixture of architectural 
styles, materials and typologies all of which 
have residential use except for the existing 
derelict Church Hall. 
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